Meeting Minutes

General meeting Nov 8, 2007

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present
Tony Gallo —President
Gene Kenner — Vise President
Bill Lander - Treasurer
Dave Tapper — Safety Officer
Don Rogers —Secretary

The following members were present

Wade Akle

Paul Genshaw
Bob Van Der Walt
Ryan Taylor

The following nominations for 2008 officers were made
Tony Gallo —President
Andy Brennan — Vise President
Bill Lander - Treasurer
Dave Tapper — Safety Officer
Don Rogers —Secretary

We discussed the need to get more people involved in the running and operation of the club.

A suggestion was made to budget field maintenance and mowing. This will be covered in the budget meeting on
Dec 8

Bill Lander give the treasures report and a proposed 2008 budget
The treasures report is

Balances as of 10/30/07
Checking $598.74
Savings $6,271.90 Note $5,000.00 of savings was put into a CD effective 10-30-07, See last months newsletter.

CD (as of 10/19/07) $5740.83
New CD (as of 10/30/07) $5000.00
Total Savings $17,012.73

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15



